An Open Invitation to Contribute to the IEEE Ethics History Repository (IEHR)
Walter L. Elden, P.E. (Ret)
w.elden@ieee.org
July 20, 2016

To: Loretta Arellano, Chair of the IEEE Ethics and Member Conduct Committee, the EMCC

Loretta,

The IEEE Ethics History Repository, IEHR, initial collection is now complete and can be accessed at:

http://ethw.org/IEEE_Ethics_History_Repository_(IEHR)

As you are the current Chair of the EMCC, it is only fitting to extend to you an open invitation to contribute a statement to the IEHR. Historically, the MCC/EMCC has been very secretive, with very little communication from and/or about it being shared with the IEEE Members, whom it serves. So, this IEHR site will be a very appropriate medium to reverse that by providing news, comments, status, issues, protected confidentiality about completed cases/members disciplined, educational material, insights on how ethics/morals will/may/should play  in the new field of Robots/Autonomous Systems/ Artificial Intelligence, and so forth. A large amount of reference works and writings have been found and included dealing with these present and future ethical issues.

A special section of the IEHR can be created and devoted for the EMCC to use to communicate about ethics, advice, member discipline and member support, and/or its activities as deemed fit by the Committee, so please consider this an open and extended invitation to make use of this site. 

There are issues, opinions and recommendations already on the IEHR site which you may or may not agree with, and so offering your own insight, history and viewpoints are invited, to provide a more complete and balanced account about those matters.

Lastly, would you consider providing a link from the EMCC site to the above IEHR site, for Members who access the EMCC site will be able to learn about it and have easy access to it?

Thank you in advance for considering this invitation and I hope you will respond and be an active contributor. You may submit your material to me or to Nathan Brewer of the IEEE History Center, at:

n.w.brewer@ieee.org.

Respectfully,

Walter L. Elden, P.E. (Ret)
IEEE and SSIT Life Senior Member
w.elden@ieee.org
